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INFORMATION BULLETIN 2015/16:45                                                                                                                                             

   
 
 
 TO:  All MUNFA Members 

 

 FROM: The MUNFA Executive Committee 

 

 DATE: July 18, 2016  

 

 SUBJECT: RESULTS OF THE CALL FOR NOMINATIONS FOR ONE POSITION ON 

 THE MUNFA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 2016 – 2017 

   

On June 22, 2016, MUNFA circulated IB2015:16:42 seeking nominations for the position of 

Treasurer on the 2016 – 2017 MUNFA Executive Committee. Nominations for this position 

closed on July 14, 2016. 

 
Dianne Taylor-Harding, Librarian III, Q.E. II Library has been acclaimed as the MUNFA 

Treasurer, effective September 1, 2016. 


